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Ralph Lauren Statement on George Gervin Case

July 21, 2023 – Ralph Lauren Corporation and George Gervin are pleased to have reached a mutual agreement to resolve this matter. Ralph Lauren 
Corporation has the utmost respect for Mr. Gervin and his career and apologizes for having used his name in connection with one of its products, 
without his consent.
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